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AAU organized a workshop about “Wrong Habits at the
University”

 

With the beginning of the second semester of the academic year 2016-2017, the Deanship of
Student Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology –Al Ain Campus- organized a
workshop entitled “Wrong Habits at the University”, presented by Mr. Mohammad Ahmad
–Imam at the General Authority for Islamic Affairs and Endowments and supervisor at Bin
Hmouda Center, in the presence of Dr. Ibtehal Aburezeq –Dean of Student Affairs,
administrative staffs and university’s students.

Mr. Mohammed explained on the right behaviors which have to be followed by the student’s at
the university, the wrong behaviors that should be avoided and how to deal with such situations
in a good way.



Student Belal Ashour from the College of Pharmacy presented a short movie regarding the
same subject which got the audience approbation.

At the end of the workshop, Dr. Aburezeq presented an appreciation certificate to Mr.
Mohammad who also thanked the Deanship of Student Affairs and the university for the kind
hosting.
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